
 Submission 
No 998 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO GREYHOUND RACING IN NSW 
 
 
Name: Ms Nicci Cowle 

Date received: 6/11/2013 

 
 
 



Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I have been a firm believer that the Grey Hound Racing should be stopped in 
our country.The ABC's 7.30 report has bought light to the general public 
about the barbaric use and treatment of these beautiful animals, it is time 
that these practises are stopped. Not just making harsher penalties to the 
industry but to make the industry illegal. In this day and age humans have 
enough to do for entreatment then betting on dogs running around a track 
for our amusement. As a society hate animal cruelty but yet we turn a blind 
eye to the gambling industry who can be the very worst offenders. I beg you 
please look at the laws again and lets give a voice to the innocent animals 
who desperately need our help.  
 
Kind regard 
 
Nicci Cowle 
 

 


